
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Friday, August 5, 2022 1 :52 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: Please review and advise 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2022 1:45 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please review and advise 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/5/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05242-2022 

File for docket 20210015 and send the FPL minimum bill charge letter to the customer? DHood 

-----Original Message-----
From: judy weinstein <jaw19096@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2022 1:35 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL minimum base bill charge 

FPL's addition of a Minimum Base Bill charge as of July 2022 is punitive, basically penalizing consumers who conserve 
and use less energy. This seems wrong. Our utility companies should be encouraging conservation. FYI, this issue has 
been addressed by the Supreme Court of the US. Your response would be appreciated. 
Thank you, 
Judy and Donald Weinstein 
7593 B Lexington Club Blvd 
Delray, FL. 33446 

Sent from my iPad 
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